ST. JOSEPH THE WORKER CATHOLIC CHURCH, KANGEMI
		DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMMES
P.O. BOX 23408-00625 NAIROBI, KENYA
TEL. +254701218638/+254788818402
Email:  stjosdevprogrammes2018@gmail.com
21st May 2019

Dear
RE: GRATITUDE FOR YOUR SUPPORT
I write to you to thank you for your wonderful support towards our fundraiser that climaxed with a music extravaganza on 1st May 2019.  The funds raised will be used to improve the lives of the people we serve. 
St Joseph continues to look forward with hope that with your collaborative support, 2019 will be a year of blessing for many of our beneficiaries especially the underprivileged of society who continue to search for a meaningful humane existence. Through the gracious support of our friends, benefactors, and collaborators from different parts of the world, St Joseph Development Programmes will continue to strive to fulfil its mission of serving the people in need.
May God bless you abundantly.

Yours sincerely,

Fr Ngondwe Ponsiano SJ
Executive Director
